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Miss Patricie voo Demn

Californis Legisolature

Assembly Legislative
Refearsnce Service

Room 3194 Stace Capitol

Sacremento 14, California

Dear Miss von Daom ;

In accordance with your letter of November 6, 1964, to

Mr. Harold L. Price, I am enclosing the wmaterials requested
pertaining to the Proposed reasctor at Bodega Head. Please
note that the press release hLas two attachments: (1) the

latter report from the Advisory Committee on Rsactor Safe-
guards, and (2) the harards analysis by the Divisfon of
Reactor Licensing. I think you will find the other matervials
self-explanatory,

Sincerely yours,

Roger H, Jones
Assiotant to the Dirscter
Division of Reactor Licensing
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